
 
 
Corona Virus – Update - Impact for our Table Tennis Club 
 

Just a reminder! From Monday 29 March outdoor table tennis is once again permitted. Please 
ensure that all appropriate guidance is followed.  
 
The guidance can be found from the Table Tennis England website. 
 
Get set for outdoor table tennis! (tabletennisengland-comms.co.uk) 
 
Look forward to seeing you at the club again very soon and once again, thank you for your 
ongoing loyalty to the Club.  
 
 
Graham Turner 
Club Secretary 
27 March 2021 

https://tabletennisengland-comms.co.uk/38NL-14X7U-B7945300C896673264KEA702D8022678D42F10/cr.aspx

